From: Mike Jeffords

To: ES-appeals-northern-regional-office
Subject: Darby trails two.
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:27:56 AM

To whom it may concern, [ am in favor of the Darby trails two project moving forward. I do have one concern and
that is where the trail coming off cold springs hill to the south has been removed because it’s to steep according to
the analysis . The objection is that it’s too steep. I feel that is an erroneous point because according to agency
guidelines there can be up to 30 percent grade as long as the distance is not too great. I feel that this needs to be re-
evaluated and make this available to be used as a connector to help create a loop system.

Thank you for your consideration,
Sincerely , mike jeffords.
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